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Y6 SATS Meeting  

REMINDER 

There is a meeting in the 
hall for Y6 parents on 
Monday 28 January at 
4.45pm to discuss the 
assessment process. 

Y3 News 

Our Y3 pupils are having lots of 
fun playing Nerf Wars as part of 
our enrichment programme. As 
well as enjoying the sessions, 
they are very active and  

improving their fitness levels . 

Our finished art work 

Some children spent last 
week working with an 
artist creating  
different creatures 
which have now been 
finished. They will be 
displayed in the  
corridors. The children 
had a fantastic time and 
learnt various art  
techniques.  Extra-curricular Clubs 

A number of clubs have commenced this week (Coding,  
Science and Superacts) and we are aiming to run more over 
the next 2 terms. All staff have agreed to voluntary run a 
club for our pupils during this academic year. Further details 
will be sent out as and when the clubs are arranged. Other 
clubs that are currently running are:  

 Forces Club (Years 1, 2 and 3) 

 Running club (all ages) 

 Netball (Years 5) - Year 6 Netball will commence 29/01 

 Football (Years 1 to 6) 

Headlice 

Please ensure you 
check your child's hair 
regularly. The following 
link provides  
information for you. 
https://www.nhs.uk/
conditions/head-lice-
and-nits/ 

Parent Questionnaires 

Thank you to everyone who 
has returned a  
questionnaire.  Your views are 
essential  for us to make  
improvements to our school. 
Once we have collated all the 
information, we will send the 
analysis to you and the next 
steps we will take.  
 

Dates for your diary  

 Parent consultation evenings: 11th and 
12th February - appointment letters 
will be sent home  in due course. 

 Parent forum: 4th February 2.45pm 

 

 

 

One of our parents would like to thank all the staff and parents 

who helped last Friday afternoon when her young child went 

missing for a short time.   

CLASS ATTENDANCE 

Well done to class  3J - the  

pupils achieved  99.1% attendance last 

week. 

Forces Club 

We would be grateful if the pupils attend-

ing Forces Club next Monday 21 January 

could bring along an empty shoebox please. 
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